
I-480 TO 13TH STREET PROJECTS

Project scheduled for a letting of July 2017 will restripe 
I-80 between I-480 and 24th Street. I-80 will be three lanes 
in each direction and will tie into adjacent lanes. During 
construction, I-80 traffic will maintain two lanes in each 
direction except for approximately two weeks in May 2018 
during which westbound I-80 will be reduced to one lane. 
The project is expected to be completed by 2019.

Closures during the construction include the following:
•	 24th Street on-ramp to westbound I-80 for 6 months 

during 2018.
•	 Eastbound I-80 off-ramp to 24th Street for 3 months 

during 2018.

I-480 to 24th Street on I-80 24th Street to 13th Street on I-80

Project scheduled for a letting of July 2017 will widen I-80 
between 24th Street to 13th Street with the ramps and 
loops at the 13th Street Interchange to be reconstructed. 
I-80 traffic will maintain two lanes in each direction during 
construction. The project is expected to be completed by 
2019.

Closures during the construction include the following:

•	 Northbound 13th Street to westbound I-80 on-loop for 
30 days: Fall 2017.

•	 Southbound 13th Street to westbound I-80 on-ramp for 
30 days: Spring 2018.

•	 Southbound I-480/northbound US-75 to eastbound I-80 
on-ramp for 30 days: Spring 2018.


